
IMPORTANT INFORMATION! 
 

Two U.S. Senate Contests on Ballot  
The office of U.S. Senate will have TWO separate contests on the 
June 7, 2022, Primary Election ballot. You may vote on both. The first 
contest is the regular election for the full 6-year term of office 
beginning on January 3, 2023 (full term). The second contest is a 
special vacancy election, since the current officeholder is 
temporarily filing a vacancy, for the remainder of the term ending on 
January 3, 2023 (partial/unexpired term). 
 

Redistricting and Voting 
To get an updated count of the country's population, the U.S. 
Constitution requires a federal census every ten years. California 
uses that census data to redraw the Congressional, State Senate, 
State Assembly, and State Board of Equalization districts based on 
population changes. The independent California Citizens 
Redistricting Commission (CCRC) uses the new census data to 
redraw the Congressional, State Senate, State Assembly, and State 
Board of Equalization district boundaries. The boundaries for local 
districts, such as county supervisorial or city council districts, are 
drawn by those governing bodies and not by the CCRC. 

Changes in representation for San Luis Obispo County is as follows: 

         2011     2021 
Congressional 
24th District    19th & 24th Districts 
State Assembly 
35th District    30th & 37th Districts 
State Senate 
17th District    17th & 21st Districts 
Board of Equalization 
2nd District    2nd District    

For information regarding which San Luis Obispo County 
Districts you are eligible to vote in, please visit 
https://clerk.slocounty.ca.gov/voterstatus/ 


